
Authorizing the City Manager to execute a contract with 
Colonna Group for the purchase of aluminum sulfate in 

the amount of $0.43/gallon ($62,780/annually) for 
wastewater treatment



Bid Procurement

• Staff solicited a public bid for this work to be completed that ran online 
and in local papers for any chemical supplier to bid on.  

• Colonna Group came in as the lowest responsible bidder with a price of 
$0.43/gallon.

• This equates to a roughly 35% decrease in cost compared to our current 
aluminum sulfate contract.



City staff requests authorizing the City Manager to execute a 
contract with Colonna Group for the purchase of aluminum 

sulfate in the amount of $0.43/gallon for wastewater 
treatment.
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